
Week of: August 14

We had a great first week of 3rd

grade! We spent time getting our 
binders organized, our materials put 
away, and practicing our routines 
and procedures. More importantly, 

we enjoyed getting to know one 
another and why being kind to 

ourselves and others is so important.
We will begin digging into 

curriculum next week.   

Mrs. Krista Jacobs

Binders need to be taken home and
brought back to school every day. 
Please do not remove papers from 

folders or in the binder. Graded work 
will be sent home in Wednesday

folders.

Homework will go home on Friday and 
be due on Monday. 

Thanks!! 

Comprehension
3.RL.KID.1 Key details and drawing 

inferences

Grammar
Complete sentences and sentence 

fragments

Phonics
Review CVC (cat) CCVC (chat) 

CVCC (sick)

Homework is due on FRIDAY morning

Meet the Teacher 8/17/2023 in the evening

Annual Giving Campaign is in full gear! Thank you for supporting 
our school!

jacobsk@scsk12.org

Please send filled
water bottles with 
your child each 

day. 

Please ensure 
your child is in 

uniform each day.


